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Face to Face Meeting 

July 27, 2021@6:30pm 

Attendees: Liz Page, Lynz Jackson, Jane Sokol-Kennedy, Steph Purdy, Erin Callahan 

Regrets: Rob Shortreed 

1. Discussion on interim jerseys for the 2021/2022 season

o This season we intend to purchase interim jerseys, these jerseys will not be as high

quality as our current game jerseys.  They are our first step towards rebranding.  Interim

jerseys will have Blackhawks diagonally across the front of them without a logo.  No

decisions have been made on a name or what the new logo will be at this time. The

membership and community will be consulted before any permanent decisions are

arrived at.

o Rob & Steph went out for quote for interim jerseys.  Rob went to Dynamic in Corunna

and Steph went to Team Outfitters. Lynz gathered a quote from Planet Stitch as well.

o We discussed only replacing the teams that travel outside of our center for this season

first and focus on the younger divisions later, however, all were in agreement if we

could afford to do all Divisions, that was ideal.

o We will be using fundraised (Bingo) dollars  to pay for the interim jerseys.  This money

needs to be spent on  tangible items that remain with the organization.  We discussed

downloading the cost to the registrants but decided that was not ideal given Covid

hardship etc.  These jerseys will become our practice jerseys once we land on a

permanent logo.  PEMAA will absorb the cost of the interim jerseys.

o Would we like to add a small logo on an arm of the jerseys for Every Child Matters.

▪ Steph is going to inquire about pricing on this option.

o Note that ALL name bars will need to be removed this season and attached to the

interim jerseys, fee for attaching namebars will be higher this season.

2. Erin motioned to purchase transitional jerseys for the 2021/2022 season to be worn instead of

the current game jerseys for all divisions.

o The jerseys should be assessed part way through the season to see how they are holding

up.

o Jane second the motion – All in favour; motioned passed
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3. Lynz motioned to use Team Outfitters quote for jerseys (Jersey # 6500 was picked) 

o Erin second the motion - All in favour; motioned passed 

 

 

4. Jane motioned to order 1 black set & 1 red set of jerseys for each team; If our OMHA 

representative does not approve this since we will not have 1 dark & 1 light jersey then black & 

white jersey’s will be ordered (Liz to follow up at the Aug 3rd meeting if we have not received 

and answer). 

o Steph second motion – All in favour; motioned passed 

5. Discussion on various fund-raising ideas 

o Pizza kits have been secured for Dec 

o Steph is working on a few ideas – updates to come when things are more final. 

o Freeze Dried skittles – possible other snacks opportunity for fund-raising.  

o Meat Raffles will hopefully be an option  

o Bingo will remain an options as soon as COVID allows 

 

6. Lynz passed a motion to do freeze dried skittles fund-raiser 

▪ Steph second motion – All in favour; motion passed 

 

7. We are interested in hosting the ALL STAR GAMES this year if the opportunity is available 

o Need to start looking at dates in March to host to book ice time. 

 

8. Steph has shared that we may have the opportunity to host/co-host “One Good Shift” 

o More information will be available at a later date. 

 

9. Payments will be in installments this year again; 2 payments 

o Point Residence 2 payments of $250 

o Sarnia first payment $300 second payment $250 

o Payment dates have not been set. 

o Jane suggested payment at the beginning of season and second payment in Dec. 

 

10. COVID clinic is wrapping up August 10th at our arena – Hockey season will not be delayed!!! 

yahoooooo 

 

Meeting Adjourned 8pm 

Next meeting - TBD 

 

 

 

 

 


